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All of these concerns I fear will result in the lessening of demand to live in this
community and ultimately drive home values down.  We don't believe that a precedent
such as this should be set in communities such as ours.  
 
I plan on being present at the hearing this coming Wednesday, June 4.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Regards,
 
Stephen Bozzo, B.A. (HONS)
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